
 

 Stay informed and updated: Carefully read official information and advice on 

Coronavirus (Covid-19) – NHS general advice, www.gov.uk/guidance/coranavirus 

 All students to be dropped off and collected by one parent. No Parents are allowed in 

the building.  All students will follow a one way system whilst walking around the 

premises.  Cuffley Hall – The children will be collected by a teacher at the back door 

(car park) & released through the front doors (by the parish council offices). 

 Please arrive in the clothes you will be dancing in & bring a NAMED water bottle. 

 Please wash your hands with soap and warm water before you arrive & hand sanitizer 

will be provided upon entering & exiting the studio. If taking multiple classes in a row, 

hand sanitizer will be used between classes. 

 Registers will be kept as a track and trace system and if any suspect Covid cases 

arise the appropriate people will be contacted.  

 Please ensure you have filled out the updated health form before coming back to 

classes.  All correspondence going forward will be via email. 

 If you are experiencing any symptoms of Covid -19 please do not attend dance class.  

Please take a test & contact Sarah at your earliest convenience.  

 Wash your hands during breaks and avoid touching your face. 

 Make sure you, and the people around you, follow good respiratory hygiene. This 

means covering your mouth and nose with a bent elbow or tissue when you cough or 

sneeze. Then dispose of the tissue immediately and wash your hands. 

 All students will be kept at a 2 metre distance throughout their classes.  They will not 

be asked to do any corner or travelling work. 

 Please replace tap shoe laces with elastic if your child is not able to do up their own 

laces.  We will help if necessary but will wear PPE (mask, face shield and gloves) 

when doing so. 

 

Please note that the students and the teacher’s health & safety is our priority.  We 

are taking COVID-19 very seriously and will not do anything to risk the health of our 

students and their families. 

http://www.gov.uk/guidance/coranavirus

